
 

Postponement of Annual General Meeting 

Unfortunately the club has made a decision to postpone the 2015 Annual 

General Meeting scheduled for Sunday 31st May. 

 

This decision has been made following some concerns over technical issues 

surrounding previous Annual General Meetings being brought to the club’s 

attention.  These concerns could go back for many years.  In the circumstances 

it was decided to postpone the Meeting until the matters had been 

investigated fully and resolved. 

 

These issues in no way affect what parents or children will see from a day to 

day operational viewpoint of the club.  From that perspective it is “business as 

usual” 

 

Once these matters are fully addressed the Annual General Meeting will be re-

scheduled at the earliest possible time.  If you have any concerns please 

contact me via email (wschild@au.tiauto.com) or mobile (041 125 2807). 

 

Wayne Schild 
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